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Report to Council March 12, 2020 

Clubs 
 

● Club workshops on Google Classrooms have been sent to newly instated interim-status clubs 
● Working with the Clubs and Services Coordinator to schedule Equity and GSVP training (these 

workshops will continue to be in person) 
● Club Fund Fee Referendum planning 
● Event troubleshooting for various clubs, including Alegria Dance Company, Transit McGill and 

RSN 
● Club Committee meetings 

○ There is a new member on the club committee to fill a vacant spot 

Services 
● Met with the Building Director to plan for the University Centre move logistics 
● Various conversations with the moving company in order to confirm what they can help us do 

and for planning 
● Sent out a communication on our plan for moving back to the University Centre to services 
● Services Review Committee met on February 26 

○ Thank you to the services who came to ask questions about the audit, and share any 
updates 

○ Direct Audits have now been completed 
● Met with Nightline 

ISGs 
● Met with MOC to discuss their status 

Mental Health 
● Updating job descriptions for all positions under the Mental Health Commission to be in-line 

with the policy 
● Working on campaign and information on keep.meSAFE 
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● Planning for next mental health roundtable (March 11) 
● Met with Advocacy Committee 
● Outreach committee work 
● Mental Health Action Week debrief 

Eating Disorder Resources and Support Centre 
● They are now a service (yay!) 

Outreach 
● Finalizing the workshop: Optimizing teamwork and leadership: Inclusive leadership for 

student leaders & creating cohesive groups, to be conducted in April or May 

Family Care 
● Meeting on Daycare Year-end Audit with Comptroller and Daycare Director 
● Worked with the Daycare consultant to prepare 

 

Room Bookings 

● Status Quo 

HR 
● Training the new General Manager on clubs processes, service operations, and the Student 

Life portfolio 
 

Misc 
● Interview with the McGill Office of Sustainability for the Catalyst award 
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